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I oppose LD 1045 “ An Act to Support Universal Healthcare”
I encourage one to move to Canada and witness this type of Healthcare system. They cross 
borders to seek out our immediate service, our broad options, and pick and choose 
providers.. 
Do not take this away from the Maine people.. This is outrageous.
We have choice with our healthcare and we need to keep our  healthcare options a priority. 
This is outrageous.  Never ever should Maine move in this direction.


